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SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT TO THE COUNTY/CITY LIAISON COMMITTEE 

  

 

BACKGROUND: 

On June 22, 2010, Middlesex County Council approved Legislative Policy 2.01 – 
Committee Appointments, which provides direction for the appointment of County 
Councillors to external Boards, Committees and Associations. At the commencement of 
a term of Council, Members of Council submit their appointment requests to the Warden 
and the Warden presents a report for Council approval.  

Council is required to approve by resolution all appointments that arise during the 
Council term. 

ANALYSIS: 

The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) establishing the County/City Liaison 
Committee provides that the Middlesex County Warden and two members of County 
Council shall be appointed by County Council to the Committee. Following the election 
of Warden Warwick on December 2, 2021, there is a vacancy on the Committee. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT County Council approve the appointment of Past Warden Cathy Burghardt-Jesson 
to the County/City Liaison Committee and that the Committee be advised accordingly. 
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